
Essential streetcar rail repairs 
at Queen Street East/Broadview Avenue Intersection 

March 1 and 2, 2014 
 

504 King Streetcar Route 
 
Starting at 7 a.m. on Saturday, March 1, the TTC will be carrying out repairs at Queen Street and 
Broadview Avenue to two rail joints on the south-to-west turning track, requiring a diversion for streetcars 
on the 504 King route. 501/301 Queen streetcar service will be maintained through the work zone. 
 

The entire intersection of Queen Street East and Broadview Avenue is scheduled for complete track 
reconstruction starting on June 30, 2014.  
 

Traffic Restrictions  

 Traffic will be reduced to the curb lanes in each direction through the work zone on Queen Street.  

 The south-to-west right turn from Broadview Avenue to Queen Street will be maintained. Some larger 
vehicles may need to be routed south to Eastern Avenue. 

 

Work Hours 
Excavation work to expose rail will be conducted during the daytime hours on Saturday, starting after 
7 a.m.  In order to complete the repairs in the shortest possible time, and ensure that 504 King streetcar 
service can resume on Monday morning, some night work may be required.   
 

Transit Service Changes 
During this weekend period; 
 

 504 King Streetcar Route: Streetcars will be diverted both ways via: Broadview Avenue, Dundas Street 
West, Parliament Street and King Street to route. 

 504 Temporary Bus Replacement Service: will be provided between Broadview Station and the 
Queen/Parliament intersection via;  

 

o South on Broadview Avenue, west on Dundas Street, south on River Street, west on 
Queen Street to Parliament Street.   

 

o For the return trip buses will loop via; west on Queen Street, south on Ontario Street, east on 
Adelaide Street, north on Parliament Street, then east on Queen Street, north on Broadview 
Avenue to Broadview Station. 

 

The TTC regrets any inconvenience resulting from this essential track repair and night work. 
 

TTC contacts 

 Diego Sinagoga, Community Liaison, 416-393-2197 (weekdays 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.). 

 TTC Customer Service, 416-393-3030 (daily 7 a.m. to 10 p.m., closed holidays) or @TTChelps. 

 TTY Line, 416-481-2523 (daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays).  

 TTC Route/Schedules/Fares: 416-393-INFO (4636) or www.ttc.ca. 
 

504 King Streetcar Diversion - March 1 and 2, 2014 
 

 

http://www.ttc.ca/

